
August 29, 2024 

 

Transmittal Via EDARP Permit Portal  

 

 

El Paso County  

Planning & Zoning Department 

2880 International Circle 

Suite 110 

Colorado Springs, CO 80910 

 

 

Re:  Verizon Wireless Application for Modification of CSP Barrett Wireless Facility 

        15741 Phantom Canyon, Colorado Springs, CO  80926 

 

        Notice of 60 Day Eligible Facilities Request Application 

 

 

Dear El Paso County Planning: 

 

We write to you on behalf of Verizon Wireless with respect to the above-referenced 

Eligible Facilities Request (“EFR”) permit application submitted with this letter (the 

“Application”). The Application proposes a modification to an existing wireless facility 

that meets the criteria for an EFR under 47 U.S.C. § 1455 (the “Spectrum Act”).  Further, 

review and approval of the Application must be conducted administratively in accordance 

with  Federal Communications Commission (“FCC”) order adopted October 18, 2014 (the 

“Spectrum Act Order”), codified as 47 C.F.R. §1.40001, and completed within 60 days of 

submittal in accordance with 47 C.F.R. §1.40001(c)(2).   

 

Under 47 C.F.R. §1.40001, the review of the Application by El Paso County (the “County”) 

is limited to determining whether it is an eligible facilities request that does not 

substantially change the physical dimensions of the Tower.  As you will see, the 

Application details the necessary criteria for a modification to constitute an EFR and 

describes how this specific modification project meets the EFR requirements.   

 

You may contact me at 720-581-1940 or Rachel.Long@retherfordenterprises.com with 

any questions you may have about this project or the EFR process.  We look forward to 

working with you on this and other future wireless projects. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Rachel Long 

Site Acquisition Consultant 
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